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Dear committee members,
 
I write to express my opposition to this second abortion bill.  In an age in which there is more of
 an appreciation for human rights than ever, our society must be judged by how it acts to respect
 the rights of those who cannot speak for themselves.  The unborn are squarely in this category,
 and deserving of our protection.
 
May I suggest that the parliament direct its energies to encouraging the adoption of unplanned
 children – for which there is great demand – rather than giving the endorsement of the state to
 ending human lives without their consent. 
 
I urge you to reject the bill in its entirety.
 
Respectfully,
 
Amanda Stoker
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